
  

Notes and Rests from the Maestro.   
  
PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE take a few minutes and review the play lists for 
the upcoming concerts.  There have been a number of changes in soloists 
and selection as well as music performance order. 
 
All members are asked to make sure you have registered for the WRMC 
June 29th dinner and member (and family) count – PLEASE SEE BELOW. 
 

From President Lu Ann Gresh – REMINDER ON CURRENT DRESS CODE 

Summer Concert Dress 

White polo shirt - with MCB logo preferred.  
White jacket or sweater if needed. 
Black pants. 
Black shorts (finger-tip length) if over 75 degrees at concert time. 
Black shoes/sandals.  (Black shoes not required with shorts.) 
NO hats.  They block the view of other band members. 
Please know if purchasing a shirt is a hardship for you, the board can help you. You can talk to any board member. 
 
From Mary Ann Grof-Neiman (head librarian) – We will be passing out parts to “Semper Fidelis” (Sousa) and “Waltzing Cat” 
(Anderson).   

 
Program for Friday, June 21st  – 
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Wednesday, June 26th rehearsal - Please note, we will be working on the MCB portion of the concert for 
Saturday, June 29th the first hour (7p to 7:45p).  We will rehearse the music for the Friday, June 28th program the 
second hour (7:55p to 9p).  

 
Wednesday, July 3rd rehearsal - Friday Concert Procedure – Please note, we will be working on the MCB portion of 
the concert for the Friday, July 12th first hour (7p to 7:45p).  We will rehearse the music for the Thursday, July 4th 
program the second hour (7:55p to 9p).  

  
 



From President Gresh –  

• Medina Community Band Musicians will need to have a music stand light (battery powered) for our concert on the grounds of 
the Western Reserve Masonic Community that will take place from 8:30p until approximately 9:30p on Saturday, June 29th, 
2024.  A wide variety of music stand lights are available from most music stores and on-line (e.g., Amazon.com).   
 

• President Gresh has also asked We do not need band members to RSVP. Michelle already knows we have 40 players that 
night. The RSVP is for band family members and friends that are attending the event. 

 
Best – Marcus 


